
Debbie Discar-Espe     ~          ~      

July 19, 2019 
 
Mayor Mary Salas 
City of Chula Vista 
276 Fourth Avenue 
Chula Vista, CA 91910 
 
Re:  Renewal of Seven Mile Casino Operating Agreement  
 
Honorary Mayor Salas, 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for the renewal of the Seven Mile Casino Operating 
Agreement.  
 
Since its ownership transfer in 2017, Seven Mile Casino has worked tirelessly to provide quality dining 
and entertainment for residents and build deep roots in surrounding communities. In 2018 alone, Seven 
Mile Casino contributed over $220,000 to organizations across the South Bay that support education, 
economic development, health and public safety. Importantly, Seven Mile Casino also generates 
hundreds of thousands of dollars in much-needed revenue for the City each year.  
 
Renewal of the Seven Mile Casino Operating Agreement will allow these economic and community 
benefits to continue over the next five years.  
 
For these reasons, I ask the City Council to vote in favor of this agreement. Thank you for your time and 
consideration.  
 
Sincerely,  

Debbie Discar-Espe  
 
 
cc: 
Councilmember John McCann 
Councilmember Patricia Aguilar 
Councilmember Stephen Padilla 
Councilmember Mike Diaz 
City Manager Gary Halbert 
City Attorney Glen Googins 
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